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Allowing these flavored tobacco products is killing our youth. You would be surprised 

at the number of kids, elementary through Highschool that get caught on a daily basis 

smoking these ridiculous vapes in the bathrooms at school because they think it’s 

cool. I have caught my kids with them multiple times. This NEEDS TO STOP! Take 

away the fruity candy flavors and the appeal will go away. Take away vapes in 

general!  

 

Tobacco is ridiculous in itself but I’m sure these kids wouldn’t be able to handle 

smoking a Marlboro red cigarette. Also, they wouldn’t be able to hide the fact that 

they were smoking in that case.  

 

Ban vapes. Flavored and not. Stop preying on our children to be your companies 

biggest supporter.  

 

-Joshua Johnson 


